
Police issue advice to people
planning  to  attend  this
year’s Hogmanay party

Police  in  the  capital  are  urging
those  attending  this  year’s
Hogmanay party to plan ahead and be
mindful  of  weather  forecast  and
travel arrangements. 
Edinburgh’s Hogmanay returns from 29 December 2024 into New
Year’s Day, welcoming the world to party into 2025 at the
‘Home of Hogmanay!’ 

Launching the Edinburgh Hogmanay festival and signalling the
start  of  global  New  Year  celebrations,  the  Torchlight
Procession will take place on 29th December from 18:30 hours
from the Meadows.  

A Police Scotland spokesperson said: If you have plans to
attend any of the Hogmanay events please make sure to plan
ahead  ,  being  mindful  of  weather  forecast  and  travel
arrangements.   

“For all the latest updates and FAQ’s regarding Edinburgh’s
Hogmanay please visit:  

Hogmanay | https://orlo.uk/EBQPM 

“We hope everyone who joins the celebrations from near and far
has a wonderful time.” 
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